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  It gives me immense pleasure while announcing that 

FBR Foundation has been registered. It was a cherished dream of 

every employee of FBR for having such a platform which can 

comfort their lives. Now this dream is going to be translated into 

reality. The task ahead to make this foundation a success story can be 

fulfilled through cooperation of every serving and retired employee 

of the FBR.  

 

  Looking forward for your cooperation. 

 

 

Muhammad Aqil Usman 

Member (Legal) 

 FBR 

 
 

 

 


